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QUIZ NIGHT 

Greeter:  Jan Taylor  

Cashier:  Jean Wigzell Invocation:   David Westwick 

Bartender  : Neil Hornblow Beverages:  Tony Blair 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING -  JUNE 1ST  2022 

DINNER - 6:30PM FOR 7:00pm 

DANNEMORA GARDENS 
  

 

  OUR JUNE BUSINESS MEETING  
 WEDNESDAY - JUNE 15TH  2022 

6:45pm for 7:00pm   

Venue: - Pavilion Room, Dannemora Gardens, 30 Matarangi Rd, Botany 

Host:          

Email address for all club correspondence: - 

info@howicklions.org.nz 

International Club No. 3766 - 023112 

Depot (LEP) keys held by: - 

Tony Blair;   Dave Downie;   Brian Stocking;   Colin Salt; Grant Taylor 

Online Banking - ANZ Highbrook 

 Administration Account  01-0215-0073362-00 

Community a/c - 01;   Convention a/c - 03; 

Apologies for all meetings to Secretary Alan by prior Monday  

Monthly - First Wednesday Monthly - Third Wednesday 

6:30 pm for 7:00 pm 6:45 pm for 7:00 pm 

 A Friendly Reminder... 
Catering for our Dinner Meetings require that we communicate 

numbers to Dannemora by Tuesday morning latest. 
It is essential that apologies and meal bookings are communicated 

to David Westwick and Secretary Alan no later than Monday 
evening. Thank you for your assistance. 

JUNE DINNER ROSTER 
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Hi Folks, 
Just a quick note and reminder to say Hey! it's time to embrace, 
prepare and celebrate our Club's 60th Anniversary Luncheon, on 
the 26th June at The Howick Club. 
Shauna and I will set up table decorations in the morning and 
others will be hanging up banners and placing laminated mats on 
the tables. 
It would be good to have a few more volunteers to help set up 
tables and hang banners on the walls for our wonderful 
celebration.   
Jean is very keen to receive Raffle donations as soon possible, it 
will all help finance our event. You also have an opportunity to 
bring raffle donations to our next dinner meet at DMG.  
It will be fantastic to welcome Charter Secretary Brian’s and Packy's 
Family, and to share some great moments of Brian and Packy's 
time as a serving Lion on a slide show presented by our MC, Alan 
Sheath. Thank you Alan for all the prep work you have put into the 
presentation and helping David Westwick plus other members 
contact previous members and sending out the many invitations in 
the post. 
Thank you Brian for organising our 60th Anniversary cake and PR 
contacts. Thank you Alan Mead for setting up Zoom last week for 
the 60th Anniversary Committee. 
Thank you to Denis and Colin for helping with photography on the 
day, and thanks to Jean for your good work. Thank you to all our 
members, partners Family and friends for taking part in our 
wonderful event. 
I thank you all for taking good care of our visitors and helping each 
other throughout this complete process,  It's going to be a 
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Fantastic Celebration for all of us to enjoy, as one Lions Family 
Howick College Distinguished Alumni Awards: 23 June - Tina and 
Judith to attend this inaugural event.   
 
Congratulations to our Leos Club of Hillary - 2nd in the video 
competition - We look forward to sharing this Video with you in 
due course 
 
GLT - Leos / Build A vision - Judith to follow up with Jacqui 
Ewens to promote our Leo Clubs / work with Shauna and Tina  
 
Regards, 
Judith 
 
 
  
 
 
Finally back to Dannemora and our guest for the evening was our 
District Governor Roger Davis accompanied by his daughter Tracey. 
Roger spoke about ensuring that our newer members were made to 
feel welcome and that we seek out projects for them that they would 
like to do. Our traditional ways of doing things may not appeal to the 
next generation of Lions. (We discussed this in detail at our next 
Business Meeting ED). 
 
Tail Twister Jean was in good form having her targets present in front 
of her. 
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DG Roger & President Judith 
exchange banners 

DG Roger addresses our team 

Karen, David & Shona enjoying the 
fellowship 

1st VP Neil giving the Vote of Thanks 
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Our June Dinner Meeting will be a Quiz night with question 
master Alan Sheath taxing your knowledge on a range of 
subjects, 
Prizes will be given to the winning team and booby prizes to the 
team that comes last. 
 
We will be playing in teams of 4. 

The cost of this dinner meeting has been increased to  
$30.00 to pay for the prizes. 

 
This is to be a fun night. You can bring friends just let Lion David 

know numbers and menu choice by Monday 30 May. 
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Hillary Leo's Penelope and Naioka presenting a cheque of $250 
to Sarah Hillary for the Give a Fiver to Ed -  Himalayan Trust 
2022 fundraiser to support education in Nepal. 

(@ the Remuera Lions Dinner Meeting) 
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Hillary Leo's L to R: 

Falepau, Rose and Poinsetta attended the Lions most 
recent  Cabinet meeting,  

Seen here with Past District Governor Brian McMillan. receiving 
their award for placing second in the National Leo's Video 
Contest. For their efforts they received a prize of $1000 

 

Great to see our Hillary Leos so active in the community. (Ed) 
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A group of 5 Lions (Tony, Grant , David, Brian & Alan) tackled the 
clean up of the Depot on Sunday 15 May. 
 
Shona and Brian brought morning tea which was most welcome. The 
depot is a haven for rats and we had to completely empty it and the 
we got rid of a full Waste Management Bin load of historical 
paperwork and old gear that will never be needed again. 
 
We did manage to recue  a PITH hat which Brian Stocking claimed. 
He was most “pithed –off” that we were about to throw it away.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Clean up Crew enjoying morning tea. Brian in his Pith Hat. 
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President Judith Korau 
Immediate Past President David Westwick 
1st Vice President Neil Hornblow 

2nd Vice President Jan Tait 

Secretary Alan Sheath 
Treasurer Neil Hornblow 
LCIF Co-ordinator David Westwick 
Membership Director Colin Salt 

Tail Twister:  Jean Wigzell   Lion Tamer(s):  Dave Downie / Brian Stocking 

Almoner: David Westwick   Health & Safety Officer: Tony Blair 
Historian:         Bulletin Editor:  Alan Sheath 

Beeswax Eco-Wraps;  Paul Curtis 
DMG Liaison;  Brian Stocking/David Westwick 
Club Branded Apparel;  Denis McKenna 
Club Website Management;  Paul Curtis 
Historical Village Liaison;  Colin Salt 
Lions Christmas Cakes;  Jan Tait, Agnes Li 
Spectacle Recycling;  Colin Salt 
Lion Mints Sales & Distribution; Neil Hornblow 
Pest-Free Howick Paul Curtis  
Sausage Sizzles;  Judith Korau (logistics),  (bookings),  
 Dave Downie, Tina Singh 
Schools Hot Chips Service;  Lead Lion - Tony Blair 
Senior’s Christmas Lunch;  Gordon Myer, Tony Blair, Shona Blair 
 (catering), Jean Wigzell (MC/Entertainment) 
Water Safety Picnic;  Paul Curtis, Grant Taylor, Jan Tait 

Administration & Finance; David Westwick, Alan Sheath, Neil Hornblow, 
Fellowship; Denis McKenna, Jean Wigzell 
Membership; Colin Salt 
Youth Affairs; Alan Mead, Alan Sheath, David Westwick, 
 Ella Curtis,  
Community Projects; Colin Salt, David Westwick, 
 Jan Tait,  
Communications; Colin Salt, Jan Tait, Paul Curtis 
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Birthdays 
Judith Korau 

Alan Mead 
Colin Salt 
June Salt 

Hamish Tait 

Anniversaries 
Paul & Sarah Curtis 

Brian & Gillian Stocking 

 
To those members that have already deposited the payment 
for our 60th Charter Luncheon, a big thank you 
 
Those members that have not yet paid please do so as 
quickly as possible.  
 
We currently have 50 attendees  and are hoping for a few 
more late registrants 
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The Howick Lions Club TATLER is issued 11 months of the year to all members 
via email. Printed booklets of the digital version (B&W) are also produced. 

Thanks to Lion Denis McKenna for printing & binding.  

     
June 
     1 Dinner @ Dannemora 
   15 Business Meeting @ Dannemora 
   26 60th Charter Anniversary Luncheon —Howick                     
  Club 
July 6 Change of Officers @ Dannemora 
 

Charter 
Presented 
March 
1962 

 
MULTI-DISTRICT 202  WHANGAREI, APRIL 23-25, 2021 
INTERNATIONAL  MONTRÉAL, CANADA, JUNE 25-29, 2021 
DISTRICT 202K   PAPATOETOE (HOST) + PAPAKURA (2021 DATES TBA) 


